Gymnasium Marienthal
Holstenhofweg 86, 22043 Hamburg
Tel.: 040 4288631-0

Nathalie Meunier (Kulturbeauftragte)

Guten Tag, liebe Eltern!

Dzieh dobry drodzy rodzice!

[o6Gpbit AeHb yBaxaeMble pogutenu!
Sayin Veliler!

Invitation to the 5rd GymMar summer party on 22.07.2025 from 6:00 — 9:00 pm

Shortly before the summer holidays we will celebrate our summer party, to which all parents and friends of our students are
cordially invited. We kindly ask for your support to make this celebration as diverse and joyful as our students are. School
lessons will take place on Tuesday, 22.07.2025, between 10:25 am and 2:25 pm. Please inform us, if your child requires
full-time supervision on that day.

Cook a typical dish from your country for our summer festival buffet of nations!

We would like to offer culinary delights from all the countries where our students’ families come from. Your offer for the
buffet can be small and inexpensive but should be typical for your country. Perhaps you would like to prepare your meal
with other parents or children - and get to know each other better? Please keep in mind that due to the high temperatures in
summer, fresh ingredients should be used and especially minced meat should be well-cooked. We will accept your food
donation at 6:30 pm in House D.

Present your food to the guest yourself!

Maybe you could help us with setting up the buffet? Sell your food for a small donation together with our students and other
parents and, if you like, explain what you have prepared. If you are interested, we look forward to welcoming you at the
event personally. Of course, other adults and students can translate for you if necessary. In good weather conditions, the
buffet is served between House C and House D. Your support is needed between 6:45-7:45 pm.

Music and dance performances are welcome!

Would you like to perform local music or a traditional dance? We would be very happy to give you the opportunity to do so
at our summer party. Every contribution is welcome - whether alone or with family and friends. Please tell us how we can
contact you in the section below.

We are looking forward to a successful party!

Kind regards,
Nathalie Meunier

X

This section should be returned to the class teacher by 06.05.2025.

First name and last name of the child (in block letters):

Class Teacher:

I confirm that | have received this letter.

Hamburg,

Signature of the parents

O My child should stay in full-time supervision on Tuesday, 22.07.2025.

I would like to help out at the buffet and / or offer a cultural contribution (music, dance, reading, etc.).

O help at the buffet of nations O cultural contribution
Mrs. / Mr.
E-Mail and / or telephone

We offer the following food for the buffet of nations (please in block letters):

Attention: Please name your food precisely (e.g. falafel, meatballs, pasta salad, chocolate cake).



